## Rochester Area School District



Jane W. Bovalino, Superintendent of Schools 540 Reno Street Rochester, PA 15074 724-775-7500 724-775-4077 - fax bovalinoj@rasd.org

December 8, 2020

Dear RASD Community,

As you know, the number of positive cases of the coronavirus continues to increase throughout Beaver County. Within our school district, we have seen an increase in the number of people who have tested positive and in the number of people who are required to quarantine as a result of being in close contact with a person who has tested positive. For these reasons, we will continue educating through our virtual environment through Friday, January 8, 2021 and anticipate returning to face-to face instruction on Monday, January 11, 2021. Please know that this decision was not easy. Our goal is to have our students learning with us in the building as soon as we can safely return to that environment.

We wish you a joyous holiday.

Stay safe,

Jane W. Bovalino, Ed.D.